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Americans Advise Bösel Residents 

First Business Breakfast "Economic Chat" with High-Profile Participants 

Bösel (pg). During the first edition of the "Economic Chat" - the business breakfast 

initiated by the municipality of Bösel - Kamruddin Shams and Amin Hassan from the 

Shams Family Foundation(Dallas/USA) along with Suleiman Hemani from the Hemani 

Foundation (Irving/USA) provided information on new ways to attract skilled workers 

and trainees. 

In the Cloppenburg district alone, 2,000 positions remain unfilled. The three speakers, 

who emigrated from Pakistan to the USA in recent years and are now successful 

entrepreneurs, shared their insights. 

Support Programs, Brand Strategies, and Partnerships 

Dirk Gehrmann, head of the Cloppenburg district's Economic Development Office, gave 

an overview of current funding programs and support services and offered himself as a 

point of contact. 

Jan Kreienborg, Managing Director of the Oldenburger Münsterland Association, 

provided information on "umbrella brand strategies and skilled worker branding," 

"cooperation and rent," and spoke about new perspectives to strengthen the local 

economy. 

Mayor Hermann Block (on the right in the photo) thanked Kamruddin Shams from the 

Shams Family Foundation (Dallas/USA), Amin Hassan (local contact in Petersdorf), and 

Suleiman Hemani from the Hemani Family Foundation (Irving/USA) (from left). 
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The next event in the series is planned for Wednesday, February 11, 2026, announced 

Mayor Hermann Block. 


